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I05 SOUTH MAIN STREET
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28 December L979

Mr. M. iI . I{artini
Senior Traffic Engineer
Bureau of Traffic Engineering
420 SW Main
Port1and, Oregon 97204

RE: Tichner,/1{est Burnsi{e Iqtereeqtioq lqprovements

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of December 18. The Washington'
Park Master Plan Study will probably go to Council in
mid-February. In the meanti:ne, we can say that we support
the improvements to this intersection recommended in
the Arlington Heights,/Washington Park Traffic PIan.
Improvement of this interseetion would improve publi-c
access to Washington Park from downtown and from Northwest
Portland and could result in a slight reduction of congestion
along the present Vista Drive,/Park Avenue access route.
It might also result in a slight increase in park traffic
al-ong Tichner Avenue and Kingston Avenue, entering the
park on Kingston. In addition, the improvements would allow
fesidents of the Arlington Heights/Fairview area improved
access and egress without driving through the park.

One of the problems we've identified with general park
access is the lack of directj-ona1 signing to Washington
Park. We therefore recornmend placement of appropriate

on as
the
S

The Master Plan will recommend that in prornotional
tivities and directional signing, Washington Park itself
ould be presented as the principal attraction, with
e many excellent facilities such as OIISI, the zoo,
e Western Forestry Center, alapanese Gardens, Rose Garden,
cetera being listed. as supplernental attractions within
e park.
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Mr. I{. J. Martini
Senior traffic Engineer
Bureau of Traffic Engineering
28 December 1979
Page 2

I've taken the liberty of contacting
Park Superintendent, on this matter a
to proeeed directly with this letter

Doug
ndh
toy

Bridges,
e encouraged me
ou.

We appreciate your assistanee and the heJ.p and support
werve received frun many of the City's Bureaus through
the Study's Technical Advisory Corunittee. If we can be
of further assistance, please call .

SincereJ-y,

on Charles Coe, Principal
Jones & Jones

JCC:ks

cc: I'Ir. Doug Bridges, Park Superintendent
Mrs. Barbara Walker, Washington Park
Steering Conunittee Chairman
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Permit Holders
Iders
rmit Holders
rs

Engineering

t

ng, along with the other
has been scheduled to
County Public Servlce
sent site.

new address wi'l'l be
, S. IJ. Alder Street,97204.



t I !,r l,Er
tain an office in City Hall, which has been designed wlth
your convenience and need in mind.

IIHAT: Bureau of Traffic Engineering
Permlts and Hoods

WHERE: Bureau of Buildings
Room 1ll, City tlall
]220 S. l{. sth Avenue
Phone 248-5588

'I'IHEN: ltlarch I, 1980

l,lH0: Merle Dorn, Permit Clerk

For al'l other information and requests,
dimenslonal Perm'its, Transit ]th]1 Permlt
specialized perrnits, please contact us a
BuiIding, 248-4295.

suc
satt

h as Over-
nd other
he Loyalty
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tain an office in City Hall, which has been designed wlth
your convenience and need in mind.

l.lHAT: Bureau of Traffic Englneering
Permits and Hoods

WHERE: Bureau of Buildings
Room 1l I , Ci ty HaI'l
]220 S. l{. sth Avenue
Phone 248-5588

'TJHEN:

t,lHO:

llarch l, 1980

Merle Dorn, Permit Clerk

For all other information and requests,
dimensional Permits, Transit l'lal I Permlt
specialized perm'its, please contact us a
Building, 248-4295.

suc
SA
tt

h as Over-
nd other
he Loyalty
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tain an office in City Ha'|l, which has been designed wlth
your convenience and need in mind.

l,lHAT: Bureau of Traffic Englneering
Permits and Hoods

WHERE: Bureau of Buildings
Room lll, City tla'll
1220 S. l{. sth Avenue
P,hone 248-5588

WHEN: llarch I, 1980

t{HO: Mer'le Dorn, Permit Clerk

For all other information and requests,
dimensional Permits, Tnansit l,lal'l Permlt
spec'ia'l lzed permits, please contact us a
Building, 248-4295.

suc
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tt

h as 0ver-
nd other
he Loyalty
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tain an office in City Ha1'|, which has been designed wlth
your convenience and need in mlnd.

IIHAT: Bureau of Traffic Engineering
Permlts and Hoods

l.lHERE: Bureau of Buildings
Room 'll I , C'ity tlal l
1220 S. tJ. sth Avenue
Phone 248-5588

WHEN: ilarch l, .1980

l{H0: Mer'le Dorn, Permit Clerk

For all other infovmatlon and requests, such as 0ver-
dlmenslona'l Pevmlts, Tnansit I'la'll Permits and other
specialized permits, please contact us at the Loyalty
BulIdlng, 248-4295.

MN:jjp
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THE CITY OF

(,-
PORTU$ID (,-

OREGON
DEPARTMENT OF
PUALIC WORKS
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November 12, 1980

|.4Ei4ORANDUM

TO: Mike B uer r
Steve Dotte
Don Fantz,

FROM: Victor F. R

Bureau of S

SUBJECT: Tichner,/Burnside TAC

This bureau has recently begun preliminary engineering for the
subject project. In order to review our design proposals and
receive your input, a Technical Advisory Committee meeting has
been scheduled for Frlday, November 2'l , 1980, in our office
located at 621 Sll Alder, Room 700. Your attendance will be

appreciated.

MIKE LINOBERG
CONIMISSIONER

OFFICE OF
PUBLIC WOFKS

AOMINISTRATOR

62I SW ALOEF
PORTLAND, OR 97205
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